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TOWN OF GREENVILLE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
PLANNING BOARD 

                       Town Hall Meeting Room, Chamberlin Street, Greenville, NH    
       AGENDA  

                                           THURSDAY, MAY 25, 2017 
 

 
7:00 pm    Call to Order   
 

Review the Master Plan changes made to the Goals & Objectives at the  
 work session held on April 13, 2017 

   
  Review & Accept Planning Board Checklist 
 

Minutes:  March 9, 2017 
 
 
 
 
Next Meeting:  Thursday, June 8, 2017 at 5:00 pm with Lisa Murphy 
 


